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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Ransford Pest Control has been servicing our pest control needs periodically for the past 20 
years.  They are a full service vendor, servicing our need for control of mice, ants, roaches, 
bees and other various pests. 
 
Due to the fact they are a local vendor here in the City, they are always able to respond within 
24 hours of a service call being placed, and if in the case of an emergency, are there 
immediately.  They continue to provide professional, safe and effective treatments in a timely 
manner for our pest control needs. 
 
We have had to use other vendors in the past, but have not had the quality of service, the 
efficiency, or the professionalism that Ransford Pest Control has provided us.  Nor have the 
other vendors proved as cost effective, especially in these times of budgetary constraints.   
 
The Worcester Public Schools is responsible for over 55 buildings located throughout the City.  
Having Ransford Pest Control as our pest control vendor periodically over the past 20 years has 
proved to be invaluable to us in that they are familiar with the locations throughout the City 
where are buildings are located and are familiar with the layouts, floor plans and hours of 
operations of our buildings and custodial staff.   
 
Ransford Pest Control has also played an instrumental role in helping the Worcester Public 
Schools implement our Integrated Pest Management program. 
 
These, I believe, are just several of the reasons they are able to continue to provide us with the 
quality of service they have provided us over the years.  It is with great pleasure that I 
recommend them to be a continued contracted State vendor. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jack Navin 
Coordinator of Maintenance and Custodial Services 
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